
The Park University campus is located adjacent to downtown Parkville, Missouri along the 

Missouri River on Missouri Highway 9.  Please use these instructions to get to the Distance 

Learning Center underneath the Park campus for our conference on October 25th.  It is our 

understanding that relying on GPS may cause you to drive to a different location. 

The campus is near the interchange of Interstate 635 and Missouri Highway 9.  Use these 

directions to get to the campus from Interstate 635.  Take Missouri Highway 9 north from 

635.  The highway will parallel both a railroad track and the Missouri River as you approach the 

campus.  As you approach downtown Parkville, there is a stop light intersection and a Park 

University video board on the right-hand side. You MUST turn right at this intersection.    

Proceed up the hill and stay to your right.  There will be a small construction site on your right as 

you go up the hill.  Go past the construction and continue staying to your right until you reach a 

stop sign.  You should see the entrance to the Park underground location when you reach this 

stop sign.  Make a slight left-hand turn and proceed downhill into the underground tunnel.    As 

you drive n the tunnel, the road will make two slight left-hand turns.  When you reach the first 

stop sign, turn left.  Proceed on this road until you reach the Distance Learning Center parking 

lot.  The Distance Learning Center and the parking area are both on your right. 

 

Interstate 635 is accessible from Interstate 29 in Missouri north of the Missouri River, and 

Interstates 70 and 35 in Kansas.     

 

If you are coming from downtown Kansas City, take US 169, which is the Broadway/Buck 

O’Neil Bridge past the downtown airport.  Shortly after passing the airport, you will exit north 

on Missouri Highway 9.  Follow Missouri Highway 9 past I-635 all the way to the Park campus. 

 

 


